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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Sunday, April 28, 2019 6:37 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Shasta reinitiation trigger: draft language


No, I think I lost it in the mix of things. Go into the ROC drive and add it to the text in the draft biop


Reinitiation folder.


H


On Sat, Apr 27, 2019 at 5:55 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Howard,


Did my additional bullet of operations during the filling period make it into the draft reinitiation triggers? If so,


we might want to let USFWS know, in case they agree or want to be consistent. Filling an additional 600 TAF


may have operational changes that are not considered in the Shasta ops, like tempering flows and reducing


floodplain access (or duration).


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Affonso, Jana <jana_affonso@fws.gov>


Date: Sat, Apr 27, 2019 at 5:50 PM


Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Shasta reinitiation trigger: draft language


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Cc: Kaylee Allen <kaylee_allen@fws.gov>, Garwin Yip <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Here is our updated version of Shasta reinitiation trigger language. We pirated some of your

language (thanks!)


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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On Wed, Apr 17, 2019 at 3:39 PM Affonso, Jana <jana_affonso@fws.gov> wrote:


Thanks Howard. Here is our draft language so far. It only addresses the issue of filling the reservoir

behind the raised dam so likely incomplete.


<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>

Jana Affonso

Assistant Field Supervisor - Endangered Species

U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service

San Francisco Bay-Delta Fish and Wildlife Office

916-930-2664


On Tue, Apr 16, 2019 at 4:57 PM Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Here is our draft language for Shasta reinitiation.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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